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MARKET ANNOUNCEMENT 
- FBL signs Exclusive Agreement with Rosie Holidays 

 

 

FBL is pleased to announce that it has signed an Exclusive Agreement on 15 December 2017 

appointing Rosie Holidays as its exclusive agent providing its international students all the 

local sightseeing tours, excursions, car hire and overnight resort accommodation bookings. 

Rosie tours will have its tour desks at both its campuses located in Namaka, Nadi and in 

Lautoka. 

 

“We are most honoured to be your partner and delighted to accept the responsibility of 

providing a full service tour desk agency for all your students here in Fiji,” said Rosie 

Holidays General Manager, Eroni Puamau. 

 

Chief Operating Officer, Mereseini Baleilevuka highlighted that this partnership provides 

FBL students with a better access and platform to the tourism industry around Fiji where 

students can visit outside their school times. 

 

“Having a Company as big as Rosie Holidays on board as our partner gives our students more 

comfort and assurance in their travel arrangements and with their experience and resources in 

their service, we are most certain that our students’ travel arrangements will be in good 

hands,” she added. 

 

The Exclusive Agreement is for a period of three years with an additional three year 

extension on mutual agreement by both parties. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

  
 

Hiroshi Taniguchi      Waisale Iowane 

Chairman        Executive Director 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 



 

L-R FBL Chief Operating Officer, Mereseini Baleilevuka and Rosie Holidays General 

Manager, Eroni Puamau signs the Exclusive Agreement. 

 

L-R FBL Chief Financial Officer, Waisale Iowane, Chief Operating Officer, Mereseini 

Baleilevuka, Rosie Holidays General Manager, Eroni Puamau and Rosie Holidays’ Japan 

Inbound Manager, Takako Tachikawa 


